Missionaries to the Philippines

The Layne Jones Family

May 2025



Nelia Layne

Dear Praying Friends,

We are so very thankful for your support in prayers and finances.

Our Youth Conference in April saw over 30 surrender for full time service. Our 40th church anniversary saw 41 saved including 19 Philippines Army Scout Rangers. Our Youth Camp at beautiful Camp Judi starts May 5. Please pray more will surrender to go to Bible College.

We look forward to our daughter and her husband visiting us in June. The only problem – no grandkids are coming with them. Please pray for my children and grandchildren in the States.

Please pray for my wife as she has a big problem with allergies. She will go back to the doctor on the 21st.

April 27 we graduated three more from the Bible College. Please pray for the two new churches in Las Navas and Allen.

Many are being saved in the different ministries.

The new staff housing is almost complete. The girl campers can stay in it during Youth Camp.



Layne and Nelia Jones Philippines Forever











"For necessity is laid upon me." 1 Corinthians 9:16